
From: Bob Wilkinson 

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 3:04:52 PM 

To: Martina Chait 

Cc: Heather Watson 

Subject: Crowes Landing Public Wharf  

  

Good afternoon. 

 

I am writing to you with concerns expressed by others and now on my own with respect to the docking 

at Crowes Landing Public Wharf. 

 

I believe a possible solution to the limited dock space may be to add a third dock in between the two 

existing docks. This will alleviate some of the demand by those visiting the landing as well as contractor 

requirements. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Bob WIlkinson 

Island 48 

Stoney Lake  

 


